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Picture Post 
This month we have works done by Linda Berry, Bill 

Usher, Jean Faulkner and Eric Bromley. 

 

Annual Exhibition at the Victoria Hall 
The Exhibition seems to have been a great success. 
Once the small problem of how to move the stands to 

one end of the room each Saturday had been resolved, 
everyone felt that the extra “effort” involved was well 
worthwhile.   

We had a visit by Charles McDonald of the North West 
Federation of Art Societies who acclaimed the standard and 
variety of work. 

 
 
 

Soon after 
we completed 
the 
installation, 
Roland was 

asked by the 
Victoria Hall if we would be interested in leaving the wall-
hung pictures up as a permanent exhibition. This was put to 
their request. If this becomes a permanent exhibition, it will 
be changed in a similar way to the hospital displays. 
 

All paintings left for this continuing exhibition will be 
mirror plated to the battens on the walls for security. A list of 
details of paintings and prices will also be displayed.  

 
If you are not leaving your paintings up, then don't 

forget to collect them from the hall on Saturday morning.  
 

Membership Subs 
Membership Fees (£ 27.50) were due on 1

st
 May.  

If you haven’t yet paid, we can only assume that you no 
longer wish to remain a member and this is the last you’ll 
hear from the Circle 

 
EDITOR’S FOOTNOTE  Items for this publication should be sent by mail, 
email, or by hand to the Editor, Roland Arthur, 45 Sherbourne Road, 
Heaton, Bolton, BL1 5NN. Tel 01204 847607 email bac@rebarthur.f9.co.uk 

 

 

Demonstrations 
Once again we all marvelled at how our member 

George Pott was able to get such a good likeness of Frank 
Findlow’s wife when he demonstrated his oil painting 
techniques on 9

th
 May 

 The next one will be Lesley Taylor demonstrating 
Chinese Art on Tuesday 13 June at Highfield 

 

Trips Galore 
Coach Trips 

• Our Social secretaries, Jean Steele and Frank 
Findlow have organised a trip to Gordale 
Garden Centre on the Wirral to see the 
Exhibition of Wild-Life Art on Friday 28

th
 July. 

The coach will leave Highfield Centre at 09.30 
am and set off back at 3.00 pm. 

The cost is £12.50 
 

• Another coach trip will take us to Liverpool on 
Tuesday June 27

th
 with the opportunity to see 

the Walker and Tate Galleries and any other 
sites you may wish to see in Liverpool The 
coach will leave Highfield Centre at 09.30 am 
and set off back from Liverpool at 5.00 pm. 

The cost is £15.00 

• Why not join the visit to Scarborough for the 
weekend of November 25 - 26, 2017 ? 

You must contact Frank Findlow before 7
th
 June to 

declare your interest including payment of a £40 deposit for 
each person.  

 
 


